December 9, 2013
Dr. William Johnson 

Mayo Clinic Health Systems – Eau Claire Campus


1400 Bellinger St

Eau Claire WI, 54702-1510

Dear Dr. Johnson,

This letter is in regards to your patient, Mary Smith (DOB: 01/01/1984).  Ms. Smith has applied for services through our Permanent Supportive Housing Program, which is a federally funded program that assists individuals and families that are experiencing homelessness. This program provides rental subsidy, in-home case management, and other supportive services for as long as an individual is in need of the services to remain in stable housing.

The Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD) requires documentation of a disabling condition to be eligible for this program. Disabilities can include mental health disabilities, substance use disorders (active or in remission), physical disabilities, cognitive disabilities and/or HIV/AIDS or its related conditions. I am requesting your signature on the enclosed Statement of Certification of Disability. This form is not used to determine disability for Social Security benefits; it is only used as documentation that, according to HUD’s definition, Ms. Smith has an impairment which could be improved by stable housing. I would appreciate having this form completed and returned to me by December 30, 2013.

If you have any questions or concerns about this form, please contact me at 715-555-5555 ext. 123

Sincerely,

